Town of Goshen
Board of Selectmen
Minutes of Meeting
July 27, 2015

Present: Bob Bell, Edward Andersen, Sr., William “Chip” Ball, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 7:00 p.m.

The check reports were reviewed and signed.
The Board signed an Intent to Cut Application

The Board reviewed and accepted {with changes) the June 13" and June 29™
minutes

Cindy stated Cheryl from Commerford, Neider and Perkins (the town’s assessing
company) is requesting to see a property and the gate is locked. The company and
cannot get in for the revaluation. Cindy asked the Board if she should write a letter
to the resident. The board agreed to have a letter written

The Board discussed the recycling at the transfer station. Blayr Crowley, from Casella
came to look at the procedure so they could give pricing to have the recyclables
picked up. Mr, Crowley stated Casella cannot give better pricing than what
Northeast Resource was doing for the town.

Discussed sending out bids for the Security system and the Update to the town
office

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15.



